Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation - District Four announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, January 26, 2021, 6:30 p.m.
PLACE: FDOT/District Four Auditorium, 3400 West Commercial Blvd., Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: District Four Tentative Work Program, Fiscal Years July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2026.
This public hearing is being conducted pursuant to paragraph 339.135(4)(c), Florida Statutes, as amended. The hearing will begin at 6:30 pm with a presentation explaining the FDOT’s work program process followed by a presentation of the Draft Tentative Work Program of projects to occur between July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2026 in Broward, Palm Beach, Martin, St Lucie, and Indian River counties. This public hearing also will include consideration of proposed projects for the Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise System, as applicable. A public comment period will follow the presentations and the hearing will adjourn at the conclusion of the public comments.
All interested persons are invited to attend and be heard. This public hearing will take place at the District Four Headquarters. Individuals can elect to attend at this location or participate via remote/virtual/webinar. Public Hearing documents can be found at the following link. https://www.fdot.gov/designsupport/districts/d4/pm-publichearing2020
Virtual (online): For remote/virtual/webinar registration information, please visit https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7513205255928028684
In-Person: If you wish to attend in person, please contact Ms. Julie Lucas at (954)777-4631 or Julie.lucas@dot.state.fl.us to RSVP. The Public Hearing is in compliance with all current COVID-19 guidelines. Social Distancing Guidelines and ordinances will be followed.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: There is no agenda for this meeting.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Julie Lucas at 1(866)336-8435 x 4631 or email julie.lucas@dot.state.fl.us. You may also choose to contact Julie Lucas at the Florida Department of Transportation, District Four, 3400 West Commercial Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309-3421. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
